
 
Non-discrimination Policy 

 
 
 
 
Jersey College is committed to providing an environment that respects and encourages the 
development and growth of all students, faculty and staff. Discriminatory and harassing behaviors 
that unfairly or unlawfully interfere with an individual’s educational pursuits violate our College’s 
policies and procedures and are not tolerated. Such forms of discrimination and harassment 
include, but not are not limited to, discrimination or harassment on the basis of race, ethnicity, sex, 
gender identity, religion, sexual orientation, national origin, physical or mental disability, age, or 
military veteran status. Jersey College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities. 
 
Jersey College encourages all students, staff, and administrators to work together to prevent all 
forms of discrimination and harassment, including those based on race, ethnicity, sex, gender 
identity, religion, sexual orientation, national origin, physical or mental disability, age, or military 
veteran status (individually and collectively, a protected status or a protected category). 
 
Any student, staff, or third party seeking information with respect to the non-discrimination and 
harassment policies of Jersey College, including Title IX protections, may contact the Director of 
Institutional Effectiveness (who has been designated as the Title IX and Section 504 Coordinator) 
at 546 U.S. Highway 46, Teterboro, NJ 07608, (201) 489-5836, TitleIX@jerseycollege.edu or the 
Office of Civil Rights. In addition, any student, staff, or third party who believes he or she has 
been subjected to discrimination or harassment (disability, sexual or other) may notify the Director 
of Institutional Effectiveness so that a prompt investigation may occur (See “Discrimination and 
Harassment Reporting” or “Reporting of Sexual Violations” below for details on how to report an 
alleged violation).  


